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Proof of Orphan Status 

 

 

You indicated on your FAFSA application that you are an orphan.  To verify this status, you will 

need to submit a copy of the death certificates for both of your parents.   

 

 

Questions?   

 

Please contact our office at 202-885-6500 or via email at facounselor@american.edu.  

 

Submit all documents to the address or fax below: 

 

AU Financial Aid Office 

4400 Massachusetts Ave., NW 

Washington DC 20016-8001 

Fax: 202-885-1025 

 


